
Carnegie Mellon’s University Registrar's Office is responsible for collecting and maintaining student 
records for all campuses and teaching locations. Our team handles course scheduling and registration, 
final exam scheduling, the grading process, transcript ordering, enrollment & degree verifications ordering, 
and the diploma production and distribution process. We also manage a large number of classrooms on 
the Pittsburgh campus and facilitate cross-registration. 

We aspire to be an institutional keystone of 
student data stewardship, policies, learning 
spaces, and campus-serving technology.

We ensure student academic record integrity, 
support academic programs, serve students, 
faculty and staff while informing and facilitating 
academic policy compliance.
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Final Examinations Scheduled
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*Data represents students who participated in at least one final exam.
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5,400

Additionally, 5,062 
Certified Electronic Diplomas 

were ordered.

The University Registrar’s Office is responsible for cross-registration of 
Pittsburgh Council on Higher Education (PCHE) students and Qatar students.

PCHE Cross-Registrations

118 CMU students took courses at PCHE schools

222 PCHE students took courses at CMU

215 PCHE students took courses at CMU

142 CMU students took courses at PCHE schools

University Registrar’s Office
5000 Forbes Ave., Warner Hall A19

cmuregistrar@andrew.cmu.edu
www.cmu.edu/hub/registrar

University Registrar’s Office Infographic  |  January 2022 p.2


